Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Council Officers
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am trying to check who the officers were who represented the Leicester City Council in the early 2000's:

 

(1) Could you please check and advise me who was the incumbent Elections Officer around 1997-2006 (it was the same individual throughout those years I believe).

(2) Also, who was the City Council's Internal Investigations Officer responsible for matters such as complaints against the local authority, etc. I believe that it was someone called a 'M. Ladha'.

Answer:
The Council does not hold this information.  Staffing data is only held for 6 years. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
